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Recommended Action: Board Review and Approve Ballot Measure Language  

Background: 

On April 23, 2025, the Board received an initial presentation on the proposed ballot measure language 
for the special election. Following feedback provided at the April 23rd meeting, staff updated the 
language to incorporate the recommendations. Input was also provided by the Library Bond Measure 
Committee. 

The new language has been reviewed by Stradling Law, Nevada County County Counsel, Town of 
Truckee Attorney, and both Nevada County’s and Placer County’s Registrar of Voters. 

The ballot question must be 75 words or less and the proposed language has been confirmed to 
comply with the word count guidelines utilized by Nevada and Placer County Elections Offices.  

Staff is recommending the JPA Board review and approve the attached Ballot Measure Language 
(Exhibit A). The language is required to be included in the Resolution of Formation which we will ask 
the Board to approve in June 2025. 

Attachments: 

 

Exhibit A: Ballot Measure Language 


